
December 20, 2012 

We want to take this time to wish each of you a VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS.  

Our prayer is that the Lord will bless each one as we celebrate the birth of Jesus our 

Lord.  His birth is very significant and important.  We remembered last week as I 

preached how the heavens and angels rejoiced at His birth.  The wise men rejoiced 

with exceeding great joy.  We wish to each that you may 

"REJOICED WITH EXCEEDING GREAT JOY" 

 

We also rejoice as souls are saved and lives changed as a result of our Lord.  Last 

week a young man repented and we hope to see him become faithful with his wife and 

three precious daughters.   

We also rejoice as we see the young people grow in the Lord.  This Sunday we will be 

leading them in a Christmas Cantata with music and Bible verses.  Last Sunday they 

sang two or the songs and did a wonderful job.  We know the Lord is pleased as 

celebrate in song. 

We have worked hard in getting the church ready for this week.  All the rooms will have 

lights though not finished we will be able to used all the rooms for Christmas and Daily 

Vacation Bible School following in just a few weeks.  Special decorations have been 

made and put up with great sacrifice of the people. 

Saturday night will be the church dinner with Lena cooking the turkey, a real treat that 

many have never had.  We finished the wiring of the stove and plugs yesterday so the 

food can be prepared and served in the church kitchen. 

We are very grateful to those who have sent extra offerings and Christmas gifts.  We 

are excited in the many ways we were able to use them this year. 

With great joy in our hearts, 

Harold, Lena and Nathan Priday 

Missionaries to Honduras 

Matthew 2:10 


